
Dear Chair Grayber & Members of the Committee, 

I am writing in support of HB 3187 as an AARP member.  At age 58, I left my workplace of 33 
years for a smaller, less stressful environment. I was lucky because the job required you to 
work alone for six hours and my experience was valued. I know of others for whom this was 
not the case and it takes older workers longer to find their next job. 

Please vote in the affirmation of this bill to uphold Oregon’s commitment to equitable 
justice. 

Sincerely, 
Liz Setran 

 


